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Mr. Raymond J. Woodrow
President
Society of University Patent

Administrators
Princeton University
P.O. Box 36
Princeton, New Jersey 08540

Dear Ray:
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UNITED STATES DEPAR',.ENT OF COMMERCE
The Assistant Secretary for Science and Technology
Washington, D.C. 20230

(202) 377-3111 377-3221

December 22, 1977

Your letter of December 5, 1977 to Dr. ·Jordan J. Baruch, Assistant
Secretary of Commerce for Science and Technology, is hereby acknowledged
with many thanks.

The "Survey of University Patent Policies and Patent Administration"
which you enclosed has been reviewed with considerable interest. We
have no questions or comments to make concerning the survey at this
time, except to observe that the information it contains is bound to
prove of value in future considerations of Government patent policies.

Best regards.

Cordially,

~
Howard I. Forman
Deputy Assistant Secretary

for Product Standards


